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Docket Mos. 50-369, 50-370
License Nos. NPF-9, NPF-17

Duke Power Company
ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President

Nuclear Production Department
422 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-369/88-12 AND 50-370/88-12

Thank you for your response of July 22, 1988, to our Notice of Violation issued
on June 6,1988, concerning activities conducted at your McGuire facility.

Regarding the reasons for the violation given in your response, as the resident
inspectors discussed with your compliance group at McGuire, you did not
adequately address the basis for the violation. As a result of the discussions
mentioned above, your compliance grtup agreed to submit a revised response to
this office by September 26, 1988.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely.

Original signed by

Luis A. Reyes, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

'

cc: T. L McConnell, Station Manager
Senior Resident inspector - Catawba

bec: NRC Resident Irispector
'DRS, Technical Assistant

O. Hood, NRR
Occument Control Desk

i State of South Carolina |

0'3092001o5 000907.

DR NDoCK 05000369
PNU

1

RI RI! R!l
h & Y

8onser w ales V nice
9/(c/83 9/4/88 9/(9/88

i
24/

- - - - - - - - - - _


